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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI002679 
Date 24 July 2017 
 

Wolverhampton Homes Relocation Project Management 

 
Request: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to request information pursuant to the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000. If this information is not available from your department, 
please forward this request to the appropriate agency or kindly advise me of the 
other department which might have this information. 
 
Please provide me with the responses of the winner, 2nd and 3rd bidders (PQQ, 
Technical requirement with weight score and pricing schedule) of the winning tender 
that is score so I can access if fairness and clear standard was used in awarding the 
contract, the project above is already been approved and completed we are 
interested to see if fairness was applied to all the bidders 
 
I would be interested in any information held by your organisation regarding my 
request. I understand that i do not have to specify particular files and documents and 
that it is the department's responsibility to provide the information I require,  
I will also expect you to release all non-exempt materials. 
 
Response: 
 
The Contract you refer to is a result of a call from the SCAPE framework, which is a 
single supplier framework. 
 
Therefore, as there were no 2nd and 3rd bidders, this information is unavailable, 
meaning that your request is exempt under Section 1 of the FOA Act 2000 that 
states: 

(1) Any person making a request for information to a public authority is entitled— 

(a)to be informed in writing by the public authority whether it holds information of the 

description specified in the request, and 

(b)if that is the case, to have that information communicated to him. 

 
More information on the FOI Act can be located at the ICO website: 
https://ico.org.uk/ 
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